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Q&As


Question:	Can I register my child if we live outside the boundaries of the school district?
Answer:	We are an open league and request will be determined on a case by case basis.
Question:	What is the official start and end date for the Hardwood Ballers Basketball season?
Answer:	The season officially begins with team assessments- (Dec 1st from 3:00 pm – 6:00 pm) 
		and- (Dec 2nd from 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm) at Plymouth Arts & Recreation Center located at 
		650 Church Plymouth Mich. The winter season will end in March with opportunities for 
		spring through summer leagues.
Question:	What is the cost for the program?
Answer:	With this being a new program starting from scratch, the cost to play will be $600 with a 
		Slight discount for siblings.
Question:	How do I register for the league?
Answer:	We accepts checks and we will be able to accept payments on our website, but the price may be slightly higher to offset cost. 
Question:	What is your refund policy?
Answer:	Families will have 3-days after registration to cancel their registration without penalty, including weekends.  Any expenses incurred to HWBBA will be passed on to on to the repayment of refund.  
Question:	What makes your program different from other organizations?
Answer:	HWBBA feels that in order to develop our players, our methods would be to group various skillset levels on teams.  We are a developmental league that will give the boys an opportunity to develop their skillset on a level that will allow them to have fun by doing so.  There will be no stacking or preferential treatment for team placements.  Politics will not have a place in our organization.
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